
Budget Committee Meeting 3-20-19  
 
 
In attendance: Todd Delany and Sandy Cloutier budget committee, Councilor Sirpis, Councilor 
Delcourt, Councilor Pomerleau, Councilor Nesbitt and Bill Giroux, Town Manager.   
 
 
Called to order 6pm. 
 
 
During this meeting the budget committee discussed areas within the Capital Budget presented 
to the Budget Committee on Tuesday, March 19, 2019.   
 
The committee members discussed their concerns on areas within the Capital Budget 
concerning the upgrade to the door lock system, HVAC upgrade, Community Center Feasibility 
Study, and the salt – sand structure.   
 
All areas of concern were satisfied, and the committee members agreed to accept the Capital 
Budget as presented with no changes. 
 
This meeting was recorded and is available online to view. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:29 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandy Cloutier 
 


